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 Ref: cir/iism/par/22-23/18                                                Date: 19
th

  June  2022 

 

Dear Parents & Students,  

Greetings from IIS Majmaah!!  

Vacation Schedule Change 

I would like to inform you all, that due to the scorching heat and it’s adverse 

impact on the health of our children, Chairman and members of SMC have 

decided to reschedule the summer vacation. The new vacation schedule for 

students would be from 26th June 2022 to 4
th

 September 2022. 

School reopens for students on 5
th
 September 2022. 

Stay Blessed & Happy Holidays in advance.  
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